
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Board of Directors of the Iowa Colony Crime Control and Prevention District will 

hold a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. on August 18, 2021, in the City Council Chambers at 

the Iowa Colony City Hall, 12003 Iowa Colony Boulevard (County Road 65), Iowa 

Colony, Texas, concerning the adoption of a crime control plan and budget for fiscal year 

2022. The public may speak or present evidence for or against the proposed crime control 

plan and budget, copies of which are available from the Iowa Colony City Secretary at 

City Hall or at iowacolonytx.gov.    

 

Kayleen Rosser, 

Iowa Colony City Secretary 
  

 


